
$20 billion from the Inflation Reduction
Act for climate-smart conservation

practices and healthy forests has been
allocated for the new version of the Farm

Bill – we need to keep it that way since
some members of Congress will move to strip or

reallocate portions of these funds.

SSAFE Advocacy Action Alert

Keep Forest Funding 
in The Farm Bill

Sign the petition at your
campus or go to

www.SSAFE.org/action


